Brandesburton Parish Council
1 Rosedale
Leven
Beverley
HU17 5NE

COVID 19

I am writing to let you know that under the guidance of East Riding
of Yorkshire Council, Brandesburton Parish Council will not be
holding any parish council meetings for the foreseeable future and
has delegated the powers and duties of the council to the clerk in
consultation with the chair and vice-chair. This is due to
Brandesburton Parish Council not being quorate. We will not be
able to hold the annual parish meeting in May, which is statutory,
as again we will not be quorate and will hold the annual meeting
when we have a quorum of members who can attend.

Brandesburton Parish Council clerk will still be dealing with all
correspondence, planning applications and all aspects of work that
is always undertaken on a day to day basis on behalf of the
residents and can be contacted by email, mobile or landline.

Brandesburtonpc@outlook.com

Mobile: 07720651437
Landline: 01964 544355

Brandesburton Parish Council is most grateful for the way that the

local community and local businesses have pulled together to help

and support our vulnerable residents during this challenging time
as we all respond to the COVID-19 pandemic.

Thank you.



